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LITTLE WALNUT CREEK CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 
MINUTES – July 2, 2025  
The Little Walnut Creek Conservancy Board of Directors met at the Glenn Flint Lake boat ramp on July 2, 2025.  
Directors Present: Steve Stamper, Steve Albin 
Directors Not Present: Kevin Hubble, Mike Dean, David Lane 
Also Present: Molli Newby, Tiffany Deer, Will Bartlett 

 
 
 No Quorum.  
 
 

The next regular meeting is to be held August 6, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. at the Putnam County Community 
Foundation – 2 South Jackson Street, Greencastle, IN 46135.  

 

 
Chairman Secretary 


